
    

E-Alert: Design Advisory Group Meeting #4 
June 22, 2015 

 

The King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) Georgetown Wet Weather Treatment Station Design 

Advisory Group (advisory group) met at the South Seattle College Georgetown Campus on Thursday, June 18. 

Topics included finalizing the design guidelines, discussing early design concepts of the Wet Weather 

Treatment Station facility, gathering advisory group feedback about those concepts, and learning about King 

County’s 1% for Art program.  

 

Michael Popiwny, King County WTD Project Manager, shared the revised design guidelines. The design 

guidelines were developed based on discussions at the February advisory group meeting and revised based on 

feedback provided at the May meeting. The design team is using these guidelines to inform the design of the 

new facility. 

 

Mark Johnson, Signal Architecture + Research Project Architect, and Rachel Mayer, Berger Partnership 

Landscape Architect, presented early design concepts for the facility. They discussed the site structures and 

opportunities for incorporating community ideas and concepts. The team then gathered the advisory group’s 

design concept preferences through an interactive feedback exercise. We want to hear from you! Join us 

Tuesday, June 23 at our in-person open house from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. at the South Seattle College 

Georgetown Campus (6737 Corson Avenue South). 

 

Cath Brunner, 4Culture, presented information about the 1% for Art Program, which creates opportunities for 

artists to have their work incorporated into public spaces. Cath shared examples of 1% for Art projects around 

King County. In addition, Tristan Surtees and Charles Blanc, Lead Artists for King County’s Combined Sewer 

Overflow Program Art Master Plan, shared some examples of their work at other WTD facilities.  

 

Finally, Kristine Cramer, King County WTD Community Relations, shared information about upcoming events. 

Join us at upcoming events or share your feedback at our open house. Visit 

www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS to learn more.  

 

Copies of the meeting materials are available on the project website 

(www.kingcounty.gov/GeorgetownWWTS) and a detailed summary of the June 18, 2015 meeting will be 

posted on the website when it becomes available. The next advisory group meeting will be Thursday, July 30, 

2015 from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. at South Seattle College Georgetown Campus. The meeting is open to the public.  

 

For questions, comments, or to request a project briefing, please contact Kristine Cramer with King County 

WTD: 206-477-5415 or kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov.   
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